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Urgent Media Alert  

 

 

To All News Editors 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release 

 

Sunday, 16 January 2022  

 

MEC MSHENGU VISITS FLOOD DAMAGED SCHOOLS AMIDST FEARS OF 
POSSIBLE DELAY OF SCHOOLS REOPENING 

As part of preparations for the smooth commencement of the 2022 Academic Year, the 
MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will visit Umgungundlovu 
District to assess damages caused by the recent storm that affected the area.  

The visit will take place as follows:  

Date: Monday, 17 January 2022 

Venue: Emzamweni High School, Sweetwaters area in the UMgungundlovu 
District. 

Time: 09H00 

Members of the media are cordially invited to cover the event. 

…/Ends 

 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IN KWAZULU-NATAL  


